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Amidst the COVID-19 outbreak, our world has seemed to come to a halt. But
as you know, our country's farmers haven't and won't stop working. While
some businesses have to close their doors, America's ag industry keeps going.
We know the importance of the agriculture to our country and our world,
which is why we've been a proud partner for ag producers for 135 years, and
will be for many more.

We want to let you know that we are closely monitoring the outbreak and are
continuously working to best serve our customers and our communities. As
new developments emerge that relate to the Bank, we will share them on
our COVID-19 blog post and our social media channels.

During this unprecedented time, we especially want to support you and your
family. We've been in conversations with U.S. Senator John Thune, discussing
possible proposals for an economic stimulus package that would help provide
relief to our ag producers.

If you need help or guidance and want to have a conversation about your
finances, please feel free to give me a call at (605)_214-0546 or reply to this
email.

Sincerely,
Brian Gilbert
Ag Banking Manager
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